
2024 ORGANIZATION
MEETING NOTICE

PITCAIRN BOROUGH
Take  notice  that  the  2024
organization  meeting  of  the
Pitcairn Borough Council  will
be held on January 2, 2024 at
6:00  PM  at  the  Pitcairn
Borough  municipal  building
located  at  609  Broadway
Boulevard, Pitcairn PA 15140.
The purpose of the meeting is
the election of officers and any
other business listed on the
meeting  agenda that  comes
before the elected officials. If
you  are  a  person  with  a
disability and wish to attend a
meeting  and  require  an
auxiliary aid, service or other
accommodation to participate
in  the  proceedings,  please
contact the Borough office at
412-372-6500 to discuss how
we may best  accommodate
your needs.

Michael Bolen
Borough Manager


